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TO:  T.C. Broadnax, City Manager 
FROM: Doris Sorum, City Clerk, City Attorney’s Office 
COPY:  City Council and City Clerk 
SUBJECT: Resolution – Appointing Chris Beale to the Planning Commission – November 5, 2013 
DATE:  October 25, 2013  
 
 
SUMMARY:  
Appointing Chris Beale to the Planning Commission, representing Council District No. 5, to fill an 
unexpired term expiring on June 30, 2015.  

COUNCIL SPONSORS: 
Council Members Boe, Ibsen, Mello and Walker.  

BACKGROUND:   
At the October 23, 2013 Infrastructure, Planning, and Sustainability Committee meeting, the Committee 
interviewed and recommended the appointment of Chris Beale to the Planning Commission, representing 
Council District No. 5, for a term to expire June 30, 2015. 

ISSUE:  
There is currently one vacant position on the Planning Commission representing Council District No. 5.  

ALTERNATIVES:  
The Commission could still meet; however, there would not be a representative from Council District No. 5.   

RECOMMENDATION: 
The Infrastructure, Planning, and Sustainability Committee is recommending the appointment of 
Chris Beale to the Planning Commission, representing Council District No. 5, for a term to expire 
June 30, 2015. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
There is no fiscal impact.  


